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Friday 28th March Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another super busy week at Middleforth! This week we have taken part in lots of different Easter
activities to celebrate Holy Week and all that it teaches us. Each class have created their own
crosses, re-enacted the Easter story and even in nursery they have demonstrated their
understanding through play.  On Monday we started with Worship from Father Nick and on Tuesday
we had a wonderful worship delivered by James Bovenizer, who will continue to work with Year 5
and 6 after the Easter Break. 

3 C’s, along with Mrs Mansfield, Father Nick and Reverend Janet, have led prayer stations for the
whole school and we are all so proud of their hard work and the way they each delivered the
activity at their station. The children displayed fantastic knowledge and set great standards for the
rest of the school. Finally, today the whole school went to Church for a Eucharist Service. The
children listened well and all received a blessing during the service. 

Sadly, this week has been the last week of swimming. It has been amazing to see the progress that
all children have made and this week each group were able to have their own fun swim. We are so
lucky that we have been able to enjoy this fantastic opportunity as a whole school.
 
Today we also say Goodbye to Mr O’Hagen who has been with us, since the start of the school year,
as he continues with his teaching career. Thank you for everything and we wish you all the best of
luck for the future. 

After half term, on the first day back, Year 3,4, and 5 will go on their trip to the Anderton Centre.
Please remember to check what your child needs for this day. Year 5 will need a spare pair of
clothing because they are water based. 
 
We want to wish you all a Happy Easter and a restful break. 
Mrs Pilkington 

HappyHappy
easter!easter!



School term and holiday patterns

Spring Term 2024                 
School closes on                  Thursday 28th March 2024 at 2pm
Summer Term 2024             Re-opens on Monday 15th April 2024
May Day                                  Monday 6th May 2024
Mid-term closure                Monday 27th May – Monday 3rd June 2024
School re-opens on             Tuesday 4th June 2024
School closes on                   Friday 19th July 2024 at 2pm

2024-2025

Autumn Term
School re-opens                     Tuesday 3rd September 2024
Mid-term closure                   Monday 21st October - Monday 28th October  2024
School re-opens                     Tuesday 29th October 2024
School Closes                          Friday 20th December 2024


